
  

  

      

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  

Visit our website …Visit our website …  
www.capuchinoutreach.orgwww.capuchinoutreach.org    

 

1322 Queen Street W., Toronto, ON M6K 1L4 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) was 
founded in 1987 by the Capuchin Franciscan   
Friars of Central Canada with the vision of        
creating a faith community with the poor by  
providing direct services that seek to enhance 
the sense of human dignity of those who are in 
need. 
 

St Francis Table, the primary expression of  
Capuchin Outreach, serves meals  six days a 
week in Toronto’s Parkdale community. Patrons 
are asked to make a $1   donation towards their 
three course meal which is provided with full 
restaurant service. 
 

St Clare Centre is our Outreach and Drop-In 
space, hosting weekly AA meetings as well as an 
informal drop-in for patrons of St Francis Table. 
 

We receive no government or United Way  
funding, instead relying on the charity of        
private individuals and businesses for our        
income. 
 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) 
is a registered charitable organization  

#11883-7970-RR0001 

VOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONSVOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONS 

1322 Queen Street West1322 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4  

Phone:  416.532.4172Phone:  416.532.4172  
Email: st.francistable@yahoo.caEmail: st.francistable@yahoo.ca  

Our Youngest Table Bussers 

Srs. Valerie and Teresa with Bro John 

Mr. Matheos Kidanemariam 
Candidate 

Toronto, ON 

Mr. Christopher Udovic 
Candidate 

Toronto, ON 
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Bro. John’s Desk...Bro. John’s Desk...Bro. John’s Desk...   

Bro. John Frampton, ofm, cap. 

Villa Nova College, King City 

Wednesday Wonders  

St John Vianney Secular Franciscans 

Loretto Abbey 

York  U. Chaplaincy 
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A new season of change and life continues 

among those changes.  We welcome Peter 

Ferguson a student from George Brown   Col-

lege who has joined us until April.  We bid 

goodbye to Sr. Moreblessing and welcomed 

Capuchin candidates Christopher Udovic and 

Matheos Kidanemariam who both minister 

here.  The life and spirit of St. Francis remains 

constant even through changes, with your 

continued support. 
 

You are the anchor of charity that creates 

that constant!  Your generosity is an ongoing 

blessing as we work together to feed the 

poor and save lives!  Seasons change and 

promise to burst forth with   colour and new 

life that dissipates the long dark days of    

winter.   
 

I find a parallel in the faces of our patrons 

who deeply appreciate the bursting forth of 

your charity, securing for them the stability 

and hope that they rely upon for their well 

being. 
 

In appreciation for ALL you do, I wish each of 

you a Blessed Easter! 


